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December 1, 2009
Mr. David Danner

Executive Director & Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: 
Correction of Transcript (Avista Corporation Dockets UE-090134, UG-090135, & UG-060518)
Dear Mr. Danner:

The reference for a certain item of expense in the transcript at page 573, line 22, in the above referenced dockets, is incorrect.  The expense should be $87.50, not the $8,750 noted.  This is supported by information previously provided to all parties in the discovery process and is detailed in Exhibit No. EMA-17X.  It is the Company’s understanding that NWIGU will be amending the reference in its Brief, accordingly.

Questions regarding this filing should be directed to Patrick Ehrbar at (509) 495-8620.

Sincerely,

David Meyer

Vice President and Chief Counsel of

Regulatory and Governmental Affairs
Enclosures

c:
Judge Torem
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